Death Note Box Set Tsugumi Ohba
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
Death Note Box Set Tsugumi Ohba by online. You might not require more times
to spend to go to the books introduction as without difficulty as search for
them. In some cases, you likewise pull off not discover the broadcast Death
Note Box Set Tsugumi Ohba that you are looking for. It will very squander the
time.
However below, when you visit this web page, it will be so entirely simple to
get as without difficulty as download lead Death Note Box Set Tsugumi Ohba
It will not bow to many times as we tell before. You can attain it while act
out something else at home and even in your workplace. correspondingly easy!
So, are you question? Just exercise just what we come up with the money for
below as without difficulty as evaluation Death Note Box Set Tsugumi Ohba
what you taking into account to read!

Death Note, Vol. 2 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 Light thinks he's put an
end to his troubles with the FBI--by
using the Death Note to kill off the
FBI agents working the case in Japan!
But one of the agents has a fiancée
who used to work in the Bureau, and
now she's uncovered information that
could lead to Light's capture. To
make matters worse, L has emerged
from the shadows to work directly
with the task force headed by Light's
father. With people pursuing him from
every direction, will Light get
caught in the conflux? -- VIZ Media
Death Note Complete Box Set: Volumes
1-13 with Premium Tsugumi Ohba
2008-10-07 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
noble goal...or his life? The
Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note, Vol. 10 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 With Near openly
suspecting the new L of being Kira
and sowing doubt in the hearts of the
task force members, Light is once
again forced to pass the Death Note
on to another to take the heat off
himself. But this time, Kira chooses
a disciple from among his true
believers. With no way to contact his
successor directly, Light must rely
on his faithful follower's adherence
to Kira's goals. Will this newest
move bring Light's ideal world closer
to reality? Or will losing control of
the Death Note spell Light's doom? -VIZ Media
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
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available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note, Vol. 12 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-06-07 The battle ends here! -VIZ Media
Platinum End, Vol. 11 Tsugumi Ohba
2020-04-07 Seeking to negotiate with
the final god candidate, Mirai and
the others reveal themselves to the
world. But the final candidate is a
Nobel Prize-winning professor with
the angel of destruction by his side.
And when the professor explains his
theory on what is actually behind the
competition to choose a new god, it
will shock the entire world! -- VIZ
Media
Death Note, Vol. 4 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 With two Kiras on the
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loose, L asks Light to join the task
force and pose as the real Kira in
order to catch the copycat. L still
suspects Light and figures that this
is the perfect excuse to get closer
to his quarry. Light agrees to the
plan in order to have free access to
the task force resources. But when
Light manages to contact the new
Kira, he discovers that his rival is
anything but as expected. Will Light
escape from love unscathed? -- VIZ
Media
Death Note, Volume 5 Tsugumi Ōba 2005
Death Note, Vol. 4 Tsugumi Ohba 2005
When high school student Light Yagami
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a Shinigami death god, he
discovers that any person whose name
is written in it dies, so Light
decides to use the notebook to rid
the world of evil.
Death Note, Vol. 8 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 Light--working as Kira,
the newest member of the NPA
intelligence bureau, and L--has
nearly succeeded in creating his
ideal world. But the years of
uncontested victory have made him
complacent, and he is unprepared for
a new attack close to home. With his
younger sister Sayu kidnapped and the
NPA's Death Note demanded as ransom,
Light must travel across the world
and confront two new adversaries,
each with a very different agenda.
Will Light's quick wits be a match
for this new challenge, or will he be
forced to choose between Kira's
ambitions and his own family's lives?
-- VIZ Media
Death Note 3 Tsugumi Ohba 2007-10-01
When high school student Light Yagami
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a Shinigami death god, he
discovers that any person whose name
is written in it dies, so Light
decides to use the notebook to rid
the world of evil.
Bakuman. Complete Box Set (Volumes
1-20 with premium) Tsugumi Ohba
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

2013-10-01 The bestselling series by
the creators of Death Note, now
available in a complete box set.
Average student Moritaka Mashiro
enjoys drawing for fun. When his
classmate and aspiring writer Akito
Takagi discovers his talent, he begs
Moritaka to team up with him as a
manga-creating duo. But what exactly
does it take to make it in the mangapublishing world?
Death Note, Vol. 3 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 Light is chafing under L's
extreme surveillance, but even 64
microphones and cameras hidden in his
room aren't enough to stop Light. He
steps up the game, but before the
battle of wits can really begin, a
family emergency distracts him. But
even though Light isn't using the
Death Note right now, someone else
is! Who's the new "Kira" in town? -VIZ Media
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
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legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note, Vol. 7 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 After a high-speed chase,
Light and the task force apprehend
the newest Kira. Light regains his
Death Note and his memories, and the
depths of his cunning are revealed as
the plans he carefully put in place
before going into confinement are
slowly unveiled. His masterful
manipulation of both humans and
Shinigami lead him to the strongest
position he's yet enjoyed. But the
glow of his victory is marred when a
new threat appears. Can Light
withstand a surprise attack on two
fronts? -- VIZ Media
Death Note Complete Box Set: Volumes
1-13 with Premium Tsugumi Ohba
2008-10-07 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

noble goal...or his life? The
Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
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Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note, Vol. 6 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 Although they've collected
plenty of evidence tying the seven
Yotsuba members to the newest Kira,
Light, L and the rest of the task
force are no closer to discovering
which one actually possesses the
Death Note. Desperate for some
headway, L recruits Misa to
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

infiltrate the group and feed them
information calculated to bring Kira
into the open. But the Shinigami Rem
reveals to Misa who the Kiras really
are, and, armed with this knowledge,
Misa will do anything to help Light.
But what will that mean for L...? -VIZ Media
Death Note Complete Box Set: Volumes
1-13 with Premium Tsugumi Ohba
2008-10-07 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
noble goal...or his life? The
Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note Complete Box Set Tsugumi
Ohba 2008-10-07 When Light Yagami
finds a notebook giving him power
over death, will he use it for
good—or evil? Light Yagami is an ace
student with great prospects--and
he's bored out of his mind. But all
that changes when he finds the Death
Note, a notebook dropped by a rogue
Shinigami death god. Any human whose
name is written in the notebook dies,
and now Light has vowed to use the
power of the Death Note to rid the
world of evil. But when criminals
begin dropping dead, the authorities
send the legendary detective L to
track down the killer. With L hot on
his heels, will Light lose sight of
his noble goal...or his life? The
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Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note Short Stories Tsugumi Ohba
2022-05-10 Is Kira’s story truly
over, or does his influence linger?
In this complete collection of Death
Note short stories penned by the
series’ creators, discover tales of
lives irrevocably changed by the
sinister influence of the Death Note,
with surprising and thrilling answers
to the question of what it truly
takes to use the Death Note...or
fight it. Contains stories “C-Kira,”
“a-Kira,” the Death Note pilot
chapter, vignettes of L’s life, and
more. -- VIZ Media
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
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files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note, Vol. 5 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 After a week locked up
with no one but Ryuk for company,
Light is ready to give up his Death
Note and all memories of it. Freed
from his past actions, Light is
convinced he's innocent. But L is
ready to keep Light under lock and
key forever, especially since the
killings stopped once Light was
incarcerated. Then a new wave of Kira
crimes hits Japan. Someone else has
gotten their hands on a Death Note,
and these new deaths aren't focused
on making the world a better place,
they're focused on making money. Big
business can be murder, and Kira has
gone corporate! -- VIZ Media
Death Note, Vol. 5 Tsugumi Ohba
2006-05-02 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
noble goal...or his life? After a
week locked up with no one but Ryuk
for company, Light is ready to give
up his Death Note and all memories of
it. Freed from his past actions,
Light is convinced he's innocent. But
L is ready to keep Light under lock
and key forever, especially since the
killings stopped once Light was
incarcerated. Then a new wave of Kira
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

crimes hits Japan. Someone else has
gotten their hands on a Death Note,
and these new deaths aren't focused
on making the world a better place,
they're focused on making money. Big
business can be murder, and Kira has
gone corporate!
Death Note, Vol. 11 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-06-07 Light's latest
machinations are putting a strain on
even his formidable intellect as Near
flies to Japan to beard Kira in his
den. Near is sure that Light is Kira,
but his sense of honor as L's heir
will allow no doubts. He doesn't want
to just stop the Kira murders, he
wants to expose Light as the Death
Note killer. Light thinks he's up to
the challenge, but will the pressures
of his fiancée, his new flame, and
his acolyte prove to be fatal
distractions? -- VIZ Media
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
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the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note 13 Tsugumi Ohba 2008-02-19
A guide to the manga series "Death
Note" provides character profiles,
interviews with the author and
artist, plotlines, commentary on the
design process, trivia, and a series
of side stories not published in the
original series.
Death Note Complete Box Set: Volumes
1-13 with Premium Tsugumi Ohba
2008-10-07 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
noble goal...or his life? The
Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note, Vol. 9 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 Light has always been
confident in his ability to outthink
everyone, but L's protégés are
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

proving to be more of a challenge
than he anticipated. The more Light
mentally maneuvers, the tighter the
net around him becomes. And now Near
and Mello are working to break the
task force apart and expose Kira from
within! Light has always held up
under pressure in the past, but will
the stress of this new line of attack
and the strain of maintaining three
different personalities be the
beginning of his end? -- VIZ Media
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
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files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note (All-in-One Edition)
Tsugumi Ohba 2017-09-05 All 12
volumes of Death Note in one
monstrously large edition! This hefty
omnibus combines all 2,400 pages of
the megahit thriller into a single
massive tome, presented in a
beautiful silver slipcase. A perfect
collectible conversation piece and a
must-have for Death Note fans. Also
contains an epilogue chapter never
before seen in English! Light Yagami
is an ace student with great
prospects—and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal…or his life?
Death Note Complete Box Set: Volumes
1-13 with Premium Tsugumi Ohba
2008-10-07 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

noble goal...or his life? The
Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note, Vol. 1 Tsugumi Ohba
2005-10-10 "First published in Japan
in 2003 by Shueisha, Inc., Tokyo"--P.
facing t.p.
Death Note Complete Box Set: Volumes
1-13 with Premium Tsugumi Ohba
2008-10-07 When Light Yagami finds a
notebook giving him power over death,
will he use it for good—or evil?
Light Yagami is an ace student with
great prospects--and he's bored out
of his mind. But all that changes
when he finds the Death Note, a
notebook dropped by a rogue Shinigami
death god. Any human whose name is
written in the notebook dies, and now
Light has vowed to use the power of
the Death Note to rid the world of
evil. But when criminals begin
dropping dead, the authorities send
the legendary detective L to track
down the killer. With L hot on his
heels, will Light lose sight of his
noble goal...or his life? The
Complete Box Set Story by Tsugumi
Ohba Art by Takeshi Obata Includes:
Manga Volumes 1–12 Death Note 13: How
to Read A "How to Use It" fold-out
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire
Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
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prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
Death Note, Vol. 1 Tsugumi Ohba
2011-05-25 Light tests the boundaries
of the Death Note's powers as L and
the police begin to close in. Luckily
Light's father is the head of the
Japanese National Police Agency and
leaves vital information about the
case lying around the house. With
access to his father's files, Light
can keep one step ahead of the
authorities. But who is the strange
man following him, and how can Light
guard against enemies whose names he
doesn't know? -- VIZ Media
Death Note Box Set (Vol.s 1-13)
Tsugumi Ohba 2008-10-07 The entire

death-note-box-set-tsugumi-ohba

Death Note manga story arc is now
available in a box set for the first
time! This custom box set includes
all 12 books from the Death Note
series, the information How To Read
"Death Note 13" and exclusive Death
Note premium gifts! The high gloss
printed box set also comes with a
recessed handle and velcro closure.
The box set is 10% off the total
retail price of 13 volumes of Death
Note! This is a perfect gift for
either yourself or anyone not yet
exposed to the amazing intrigue of
this Obha / Obata masterpiece. Light
Yagami is an ace student with great
prospects - and he's bored out of his
mind. But all that changes when he
finds the Death Note, a notebook
dropped by a rogue Shinigami death
god. Any human whose name is written
in the notebook dies, and now Light
has vowed to use the power of the
Death Note to rid the world of evil.
But when criminals begin dropping
dead, the authorities send the
legendary detective L to track down
the killer. With L hot on his heels,
will Light lose sight of his noble
goal...or his life? Light tests the
boundaries of the Death Note's powers
as L and the police begin to close
in. Luckily Light's father is the
head of the Japanese National Police
Agency and leaves vital information
about the case lying around the
house. With access to his father's
files, Light can keep one step ahead
of the authorities. But who is the
strange man following him, and how
can Light guard against enemies whose
names he doesn't know?
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